
4E)  - 1-:::*)Net 
ma" It*tif 

I 184610.02i 

oar 11 

Raoul)tit of tilt Vhflopittes 

4)epartment of ebutation 
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF MUNI INLUPA CITY 

Advisory No. 	, s. 2023 
January 10, 2023 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, S. 2013 
This advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

INVITATION LETTER FOR BPI'S 93RD ANNIVERSARY 

JAN 1 2 2023 

Attached is a letter from Mr. Joshua Louis F. Bangabang, Science Research 
Specialist I dated January 6, 2023 on the above-captioned title, contents of which 
are self-explanatory, for the information and guidance of all concerned. 

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s, 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 

Moreover, schools are reminded of the "No Collection and No selling of Tickets 
Policy" stipulated in DepEd Order Nos. 19 and 40, s. 2008 and RA Nos. 4206 and 
5546. 

NERISSA RO -LOMEDA PhD 
tr-Assistant Schools ivision Superintendent 

ASO/ INVITATION LETTER FOR BPI'S 93RD ANNIVERSARY 
	/January 10, 2023 

Student Center for Life Skills Bldg., Centennial Ave, Brgy Tunasan, 
Muntinlupa City 

(02) 8805 - 9935, (02) 8805 - 9940 

sdo.muntinlupa@gmail.com  
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Department of Agriculture 	 JAS-ANZ 
BUREAU OF PLANT INDUSTRY 
692 San Andres Street, Mutate, Manila, Philippines 
Email Address: iri  
Tel. No.: (02) 8525-7909, (02) 8525-2987 I Website: buplant.da.gov.ph  

.t...ret 

January 4, 2022 

DR. DOINIICO C. IDANAN 
Superintendent 
City School of Muntinlupa 
DepEd Division of City Schools 
Poblacion St., Muntinlupa City 

Sir: 

Greetings of peace and goodwill in 2023. 

The Bureau of Plant Industry (BPI) which is one of the agencies under the Department of 
Agriculture is celebrating its 93rd Anniversary on January 16-20, 2023 with the theme 
"BPI @ 93: BOOST, PROMOTE, INNOVATE: CHAMPIONING FOOD SECURITY 
THROUGH PROACTIVE PLANT INDUSTRY. We have lined up different activities to 
show our commitment to ensure food security and food safety. One of the activities is a 
lecture on Vegetable Production on January 18, 2023 at 9:00 A.M. The venue will be at 
the Conference Room of the Bureau of Plant Industry, San Andres St., Malate, Manila. We 
have invited the former Chancellor of the University of the Philippines at Los Banos to 
share his vast experiences on vegetable production. 

As our partner and with the intention of our Office to expand and encourage school to 
engage in food production, we are pleased to invite four (4) teachers from your City 
School Division to the said activity. May we request that those who will participate are 
teaching agriculture either in Elementary or High School levels. A Certificate of 
Appreciation, garden tool sets and starter vegetable seeds will be given to them. The 
participants will be part of our pool of experts on vegetable production on school level. 

One of our staff will coordinate with your Office. 

Thank you very much, and we look forward to a more productive partnership with the 
Department of Education. 

Very truly yours, 

I/ 

GERALD GLENN I. PANGANIBAN, Ph.D. 
OIC-Director  4/  
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